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Hamburg Community School District 
309 S Street 

Hamburg, IA 51640 
Phone: 712-382-2017 

 
 Red Ribbon Week is quickly approaching. Once again, we are 
planning our Trick or Trunk to go along with the classroom parade and 
parties. Last year several businesses in town supported our Trick or Trunk 
by ordering an item, applying a drug free message, and decorating a trunk 
to participate in this educational and fun event for our students. We are 
looking for even more participation from businesses in the community this 
year to help us celebrate Red Ribbon Week and by getting the message 
out to be drug free! Parents have also been invited to donate and decorate 
their trunks to participate. We believe that the community support for this 
project is extremely important. Please consider supporting this educational 
activity at the school – our students really enjoy it! 
  

This event will take place on Thursday, October 31st, 2024, at 
1:30pm and will last approximately 1 hour. If the weather is not 
cooperative, we will move in to the gym at different stations.  
 

If you plan on participating or have any questions, please call Trisha 
at 712-382-2017. Thanks for your help with this fun project! 
 
 

Please return this form by October 4, 2024, to Trisha Peeler in the 
office or email: tpeeler@hamburgcsd.org 
 
 
Business/Volunteer: _________________________________________ 

____ We will decorate a trunk. 
____ We will supply candy or toy with an attached drug free message. 

  
Item planned: __________________________________________  
(Please let me know what you plan on donating, so we don’t double up with the same 
items from another business.) 
 

(PK-8th students = 135) 
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